
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 4 JUNE 2010

EX.081/10
ELECTED MEMBERS’ ALLOWANCES – PROVISIONAL OUTTURN FOR 2009/10


(Key Decision)

Portfolio
Governance and Resources


Subject Matter
The Assistant Director (Resources) submitted report RD.16/10 setting out the amount of allowances paid to Members as part of the Elected Members' Allowances Scheme for 2009/10.  He informed Members that £358,534 had been paid in allowances to individual Members which represented an underspend of £8,166.  It was the second year where an underspend had occurred.  Since it was too early to determine whether or not the underspend was becoming a trend there was no recommendation at that stage to review the Budget for Members' Allowances.  The position would, however, be closely monitored during 2010/11 as part of the normal budget monitoring procedures.

Summary of options rejected
None

DECISION

That Report RD.16/10 be received and the overall underspend of £8,166 on Elected Members' Allowances for 2009/10 be noted.

Reasons for Decision
To receive the report on the Provisional Outturn for Members' Allowances for 2009/10.







